
 

 

Thanks' for celebrating WFWP's 29th Anniversary with us! (click for recording) 
 
Angelika Selle 
April 13, 2021 
 

 

Dear friends of WFWP! 

  

Thank you so much to everyone who joined the 29th Anniversary Party on April 10 to 

celebrate nearly three decades of impact, love, service, compassion, and sacrifice by 

the many women and men who helped make WFWP what it is today. We THANK YOU 

for your continuing support of this amazing community of heart! We were joined by WFWP 

supporters, members, and friends from across the United States, Canada, and even 

Nicaragua and Uruguay. We shared many wonderful memories of the past 29 years of 

sisterhood and living for others as women leaders of the heart. 

  

Though we couldn't meet in person, we shared many laughs, smiles, and fun dancing and 

celebrating together. If you missed the party, the recording is now available at the link below. 

We also wanted to share with you just a few of the wonder comments that were given by 

participants in the chat box during the program below. 

  

The impact we have all experienced from being part of WFWP continues in our hearts. 

We are looking forward to continuing to partner with each one of you as we work toward 

genuine and sustainable peace. 

  

Thank you and God Bless you and your families, 

WFWP USA Team 
   

 

 

  

  

  

Click Here to Watch Recording  



 

 

  

  

 

Join the WFWP Family  



 

 

 



 

 

  

  

     

 
 


